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FFFEEEEEE   PPPAAAYYYMMMEEENNNTTT   OOOPPPTTTIIIOOONNNSSS   
 
Effective January 1, 2006, Fire Safety will accept payment 
of all permit and overtime fees at the time you pick up your 
permit.   

 

To pay when picking up your 
permit, please notify the permit 
technicians of your intent so it 
can be noted on your application. 

 
Q Does this mean that I can only  

pay at permit issuance? 
A No.  You may continue to pay your 

fees when you drop off your plans. 
 
Q Why would I want to pay when I pick up my  
 permit instead of when I drop off my plans? 
A You may want to pay when you pick up the permit if you 

have overtime fees due.  This will allow you to bring in one 
check that includes both the OT fees and the permit fees. 

 
  NOTE: This will allow us to ensure that the 

device/head counts are accurate; 
hence that your fees are accurate. 


